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Announcements 
It's hard to believe the children have been in the Pre-school for over a 
month now and most have settled well. We would like to thank you all for 
supporting us throughout our settling in period. We would appreciate, if 
all parents would continue to support us through our lunchtime routine as 
this is another transition for the children and it may take some children 
longer than others. Thank you 

Notes and reminders 
Please ensure that your child has a change of clothing on their coat pegs. 
When your child starts lunch please ensure their fruit is pre-cut, also 
please make sure grapes are cut length ways to prevent choking from 
occurring. 
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Please reinforce 
these at home 

Count with your child 

All about me 
We will be talking to 
the children about 

themselves, families 
and their homes 
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               Routines 

We will be discussing 
routines such as 

bedtime and dinner 
time routine. 

2  

 

HALLOWEEN 

The children will have 
opportunities to discuss 

Halloween. 

Talk about dressing up,  
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